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Lebanon VA Christmas Party
  
VVA 542 will again host the Lebanon VA Hospital Christmas Party. Thanks to Kathleen Torchia
and Capitol Opera we will provide a holiday entertainment program. With the outstanding
cooperation of Cathy Keister President of AVVA 542 we will also provide refreshments for the
patients. VVA 542 will present a Christmas gift to each in patient and visit the wards of those
patients unable to attend the program. The event is set for Saturday December 17th at 2 PM at
the VA hospital in Lebanon. See you there.  
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